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	Year 12’s - Formal reminder


Welcome back, guys. Just a reminder that your formal this year is on the 11th December. First payments are due on the 31st July at the front office. Recommended first payment is $50. If you know for sure you won’t be coming to the formal, let us know. It will save us chasing you up later this term when you haven’t registered an interest or payment. See Steve the music guy with any queries. Thanks.
	Car Parking at Hawker


Attention all student drivers. If you intend on driving your car to Hawker College and parking in our student car parks your vehicle must be formally registered with Hawker DEN staff. Fill out an application from the DEN and then you will be provided with a parking voucher. Any student who does not display their voucher on the dash board will have their car towed from the Hawker Car Park.   
	Special Consideration & START Plans


Students who in the past have had Special Cons that would like it to be carried over, need to see Tony in the DEN to initiate the process for Term 3.

Also Students with START Plans need to check in with Heidi to ensure your plan is up-to-date.  
	Extended Student Absence 


Students who need to take leave for greater than a week need to come up to the DEN and fill out an Extended Absence Form. 
	Girls Inter-College Soccer Carnival


All girls wanting to play in the Inter-College soccer carnival  (Friday 1/8/2014) must attend a meeting today at lunchtime in the Science area, to collect permission notes etc. If you are unable to attend the meeting please see John (in Science staffroom) as soon as you can. Cost is $5.00 please pay to front office before Wednesday.
	Volunteering in the canteen?


Interested in helping at the canteen by helping out during peak times? Interested in gaining extra points for volunteer work? Come and have a chat to find out more info. See Steve in the Performing Arts staff room or have a chat to an SLG member.
	Wellbeing Information and Support 'R Unit'.


Interested in wellbeing? Want to know more about harm minimisation, cyber-bullying and sexting, legal rights, dealing with strong emotions, motivation, self-esteem, mental health, sleep hygiene, risk taking behaviour and more? Want to be able to support your friends when they need help, or want to know more to help support you? Come along to this fantastic 'R Unit' that will be run during Line 1 and 2 on Monday afternoon (1.45 - 3.45) and receive points towards your Year 12 certificate. Have class in Line 1 and/or 2? Come and speak with Crystal or Michael (Chappo) and we will arrange something for you. If you want to know more, or want to enrol, please speak with Michael, the Chaplain whose new office is in the DEN.
